
POCONO JACKSON WATER AUTHORITY 
 

DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED 
 

POCONO JACKSON JOINT WATER AUTHORITY 

 

ESTE INFORME CONTIENE INFORMACION MUY IMPORTANTE SOBRE SU AGUA 
DE BEBER.  TRADUZCALO O HABLE CON ALGUIEN QUE LO ENTIENDA BIEN. 

 

 

As a customer of Pocono Jackson Joint Water Authority, you were notified on  

January 18, 2018 of a water outage and were advised to BOIL YOUR DRINKING WATER.  

We are pleased to report that the problem has been corrected and that it is no longer necessary to 

BOIL YOUR WATER.  We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 

 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, 
especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people 
in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting 
this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

 

This notice is being sent to you by   Pocono Jackson Joint Water Authority. 

 

PWS ID#:   2450122      Date distributed:   1/25/2018 

 


